
 
Join us for  

Oak Creek  

Elementary School’s 

A Night of Magic 
Virtual Family Night    

 

Please join us for an exciting evening full of illusions, tricks, and fun 

personalized for our Oak Creek families and presented by: 
SoCal Kids Magic owner and children’s entertainer “California Joe”.  

 

★ You will have the opportunity to experience a variety of magic tricks that  are not 

only fun and entertaining, but also incorporate our W.I.S.E. Owl  student character 

traits. 
★ You will have an opportunity to learn ways to build positive family connections 

with your students through magic. 
★ You will learn how to do your very own card trick at home.  

 

Date:  Tuesday, March 2nd, 2021  

Time:  6:00-7:30 PM 

Location:  Zoom (the link will be emailed to parents/guardians prior to the show)    
      

To RSVP, please click here or visit http://bit.ly/OCNightofMagic  

 by Friday, February 19, 2021.  
 

Additional questions? Please email Alison Ordoñez at alisonordonez@iusd.org 
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